February 15, 2020

Richard A. Jarvis, Treasurer Never Forgotten Honor Flight 225780 Rib Mountain Drive #234 Wausau, WI 54401

Dear Mr. Jarvis

Thank you for the list of contributions made directly to your office in memory of my Father, Will Lehner. Please accept contributions from my Father's memorials in the amount of \$950.00 plus an additional \$425.00 from cash contributions to the Never Forgotten Honor Flight.

Please note that these contributions are not part of the "Legacy of a Pearl Harbor Survivor" book which was published in November, 2019. We are still in the process of getting these books to everyone who ordered books on December 7, 2019. We are hoping to have that process completed within the next month, at which time we will send you the proceeds from the book sales.

My husband, Paul C. Adamski, has spoken to Jim Campbell about the possibility of assigning the rights to the publishing of the book to your organization. If this is still something that your Executive Committee would like to pursue, please contact my husband at 715-498-1616.

Sincerely,

Patricia K. Adamski

Daughter & Family Representative

cia K. adamski